
Figtree Public School

Respect, Safety, Learning

Thursday 16th June 2022

Learning to Lead- Years 5 and 6

Dear Parents and Carers

Our school will continue to participate in the NSW Premier’s Sporting Challenge Sport Leadership Learning to Lead

program. As part of the ongoing NSW Premier’s Sporting Challenge Sport Leadership Program, selected students from

Year 5 and Year 6 have been invited to participate in a one day workshop called ‘Learning to Lead.’ The workshop is

designed to develop their interests and leadership skills in sport and physical activity as an organiser and beginner

coach. Students progressing through the program will be in line to receive a NSW Premier’s Sporting Challenge Sport

Leadership Award in Year 6.

Your son/daughter is invited to participate in the program on Monday 27th June from 9:30am to 2:30pm. The venue for

the Sport Leadership Learning to Lead workshop will be Figtree High School.

Students will walk across to the high school under the direct supervision of a Stage 3 staff member and will be

supervised during their participation in the program.

Students will be required to wear sports uniform and take their packed lunch, a hat and water.

Please return the slip below to Mr Lloyd as soon as possible.

Kind regards

Richard Lloyd                                                                                                Melissa Harding

Middle Years Transition Coordinator                                                             Principal

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Learning to Lead- Years 5 and 6

I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the NSW Premier’s Sporting Challenge Sport Leadership – Learning to

Lead program to held at Figtree High School on 27th June 2022.

I understand that my child will be walking to and from the venue under the supervision of a staff member.

Signed:……………………………………………….. Parent/Caregiver Date_____________________

**Parents should be aware that photographs and videos may be taken on the day. These images may be used in future Premier’s Sporting

Challenge Sport Leadership promotional materials. Please advise your school if you do not wish for your child to be photographed or videoed.


